
 

 

 

Free transport criteria 

 

In order to be eligible for free transport to the Stanground Academy from Yaxley, 

students must fulfil the following criteria.  The decision whether to offer free transport 

is at the sole discretion of the Principal of the Stanground Academy and there is no 

right of appeal.  Applications can be made for consideration of free transport from 

October 2016 to March 2017. 

 Students and parents must indicate the Stanground Academy as their first 

choice of secondary school for September 2017 on their local authority 

application form. 

 Students must attend the Academy on the first day of year 7 on 6 September 

2017. 

 Transport will be provided as long as the student continues to attend up until 

the end of year 11. 

 Transport will be provided at the beginning and end of the standard Academy 

day only. 

 Students will be required to carry their Stanground Academy bus pass at all 

times and show it on request to the driver or a member of Academy staff. 

 Students must behave on the bus in an appropriate manner at all times. Free 

travel may be suspended or withdrawn if a student’s behaviour is 

inappropriate. 

 Free travel is only available to residents of Yaxley whilst they remain resident 

there. 

 

 

 


